
RIVERSIDE PARK AMPHITHEATER MEETING
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 19, 2014

7:00 P.M.

The Amphitheater Board met on the above date and time at City Hall, 133 West 1st Street, 
Rushville.  Members present were Kim Rathz, Peggy Stout, Jerry Bostic, Mike Pavey, Jemmy Miller, 
Carla Sharpe, Sandy Fussner and Karena Binder.

OLD BUSINESS:

• 2014 Bands – Openers – Grocox stated they were looking at Rise Above for Sat. Aug. 2nd to 
open for the Stones and Band X to open for Prince.

• Tent Replacement – Sharpe reported that she had spoken to the Insurance adjuster and the 
Insurance adjuster had spoken to McCane but wasn’t sure where we were on that.

NEW BUSINESS:
• Fundraisers – Sharpe reported she has received a request from the Rushville Library, the 

United Fund and Relay for Life so far this year.  She is sure that Toy’s for Tot’s/R.U.S.H., 
Boy’s and Girl’s Club and Fireworks will want a concert too.  It was decided to give the first 

concert, June 21st to the Fireworks for fundraising and the Library has asked for August 2nd.  
Sharpe will get with the others and get them scheduled.

• Website – Up and Running & Updated/Concerts/Schedule/Sponsors – Sharpe reported 
someone told her our site was down.  Rathz stated she will check on it.

• Class Reunions – The Class of 1989 has rented the tent for Saturday, June 21st – AC/DC 

Concert and the Class of 2004 has reserved the tent for Saturday, August 2nd for the Rolling 
Stones Concert.

• Tent Rentals – Saturday, August 16th the Rush County Community Foundation will be using 
the VIP Tent.

• Meeting Dates – The next meeting in April will be April 16th.  In May we will go back to two 

meetings a month which will be on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday’s of the month.  May 

meetings will be May 7th and May 21st.

FINANCIAL: None at this time.

Grocox asked Sharpe to get with Showtyme Sound and Rosfeld to make sure the electrical needs 
have been met for this coming season.
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Rush Fest was discussed.  Pavey stated that Kevin Mandrell and the St. Patrick’s Committee have 
stated they would cover half of a concert and that didn’t happen this year.
Mandrell suggested The Railers.  Pavey stated he went to see them and they are good and would be 

a good fit for Rush Fest on September 20th.
Pavey stated he has the contact info and will check with all involved and see what he can do.



Grocox suggested doing a Sunday afternoon concert with all local groups.

J. Rathz suggested the 38th Infantry Band.

There being no further business, Pavey moved to adjourn.  Fussner seconded the motion.  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

Carla Sharpe, Secretary


